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Please note that this response, with your personal details removed, may be published on the 
Manatū Hauora website at: www.health.govt.nz/about-ministry/information-releases/responses-
official-information-act-requests.  
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
Chris James 
Psychoactive Substances Regulatory Authority 
Regulatory Services | Te Pou Whakariterite Ratonga 

 




